
 

 

Dear Valued Guests 

 

Enhancement of Hotel Facilities 
 

In order to provide a quality environment for our guests, enhancement of hotel facilities will be 

carried out between 26th March and 31st May, 2025 from 9am to 6pm. We will try our very best 

to keep the noise level to a minimum and to ensure that there will not be any disturbances to our 

guests. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact the Guest Services 

Manager at ext. 0. 

 

Yours sincerely 
The Management of Royal View Hotel 

 

 

尊貴的賓客: 

 

酒店設施提升工程 

為提供一個更優良的環境予住客，本酒店將於二零二五年三月二十六日至五月三十一日，

上午九時至下午六時進行酒店設施提升工程。期間我們會盡量減低工程所帶來之噪音及確

保住客不受任何滋擾。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 

 

如有查詢或需要任何協助，請致電內線 0與賓客服務經理聯絡。 

 

 

帝景酒店管理層  謹啟 

2025年 3月 25日 


